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From: Meg Massey <choicepaths@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, February 22, 2021 7:40 AM
To: Council Public Comment
Subject: Vacation Rental Moratorium

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you 
recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 
 
Dear County Council Members, 
 
I support a moratorium on permits for vacation rentals in San Juan County, WA while the issue is being studied. 
 
I believe that the high number of permits is currently overtaxing our water supply and overwhelming neighborhoods, 
which is having an adverse effect on the cohesive and friendly nature of our island culture. 
 
Overtime I believe that the overall number of vacation rentals in San Juan County should be reduced. 
 
Thank you, 
Meg Massey 


